
NEWSLETTER
TERM 1, WEEK 2 2018

 Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, 
Al salaam a’alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu,  Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

Keyboard or Guitar Lessons
If  your child is interested in learning keyboard or guitar

we are very lucky to have Don Brough who comes
in each Monday morning to take lessons.

Please come to the Office to get a form to fill out if  you are interested. 
The cost is $15 per lesson.

Please pay for your child’s stationery and activity fees so that 
they can get their books ASAPif  you haven’t already done so.

If  you would like to pay online the account number is
12-3109-0012738-00 - please say what it is for eg fees, stationery, donation 

and your child’s name.

IMPORTANT REMINDER
Please remember that the Doctors patients 

carpark off the Highway IS NOT a school park and 
is not to be used even for 5 minutes.

They will be monitoring this very closely. make 
sure you leave enough time before drop off or 

pick up to find a park. Also our school driveway 
is  for staff and couriers only!

Hats must be worn everyday at school this term - no hat then no 
playing outside for your child and they will need to sit in the shade.

The uniform shop is open each day from 8am - 3.30pm if you need to 
purchase one for $10 - PLEASE NAME THEM.

Please check your child’s timetable for swimming days and pack their
togs and towel so they can enjoy the lessons.

PLEASE NAME EVERYTHING!


